Bring your creative vision to The Vagina Monologues! The Carolina V-Day Initiative is accepting director applications for The Vagina Monologues, to be performed in February. Application deadline: Monday October 16, 2013 submitted online. For any comments, questions, or for an application form email vday@unc.edu. 
